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November 14, 2005

Dear Mr. Driman,

I am writing to thank you on behalf of the U.S. Department of Agriculture for
speaking to our group of U.S. Agribusinesses on Monday, October 31.  Your
detailed presentation gave everyone a clear understanding of doing business in
Africa and many participants asked me for a copy at the end of the day.

Many thanks for taking time out of your busy schedule to educate us on Africa!

Warm Regards,

Rachel Bickford
Agricultural Attache
Embassy of the United States of America
Pretoria, South Africa


